
                        In partnership, we are dedicated to educational excellence and lifelong learning emphasizing communication, trust and respect.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
The Dufur School District Board of Directors currently has an open position. If you have interest 
in filling this position please provide a brief written statement outlining your interest in serving on 
the DSD Board of Directors to Jack Henderson, Superintendent at Jhender@dufur.k12.or.us. 
 

For more information on this position please contact Jack Henderson, Superintendent, at 541-
467-2509, or any of the current board members. The district anticipates that this position will be 
filled during the February board meeting.     
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